
Join Renew Donate Shop

November 23, 2022

The WLA Office is closed for Thanksgiving and Native American Heritage Day and

will reopen on Monday, Nov. 28. Your regularly scheduled WLA Wednesday will

return next week!
 
Have news to share? Please send it to the WLA office at newsletter@wla.org by

Monday to be included in that week's digest.

 
The upcoming new year is a great time to be part of the Washington Library

Association.

Join or Renew your membership today!

Contact Info:
Washington Library Association
PO Box 33808 Seattle, WA 98133

https://wala.memberclicks.net/index.php?option=com_mcform&view=ngforms&id=16944
https://wala.memberclicks.net/index.php?option=com_mcform&view=ngforms&id=16950
https://www.wla.org/giving
https://www.wla.org/wla-store
https://wala.memberclicks.net/index.php?option=com_mcform&view=ngforms&id=16944
https://wala.memberclicks.net/index.php?option=com_mcform&view=ngforms&id=16950


(206) 823-1138
info@wla.org

Connect with
Us!
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